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PRINCIPALS MESSAGE
What a wonderful 2 weeks we’ve had. It’s
been so exciting to have families back in our
grounds again. We’ve had so much go on
recently and now we’re reaping the rewards
of our patience: The boys and girls toilets
have completed inspirational art work in
them, our River Bream art installation is in
place, the bike track is in daily use and our

new classrooms, meeting rooms and playground are the icing
on the cake. Our students have so many options now during
break times, including the Maker Space and library as well as a
quiet area with couches to read or draw or just chat. The Loose
Parts container continue to be a favourite spot for many and our
outside board games attract many players too. It’s a delight to
see our students actively engaging in so many different play
options. It’s also been great to have our Part Way is Ok walks
back this term and our canteen fully operational.

Once again, on behalf of our staff here, I sincerely thank you all
for the trust you place in our decisions around restrictions and
the respect you show in implementing them. Our community is
an exemplary example of how we need to act to keep the CV19
virus at bay.

Regards,
Cathy Young

Strength Focus week 1-2

APPRECIATION OF BEAUTY AND EXCELLENCE

Our strength focus in Weeks 1 and 2 is Appreciation of Beauty
and Excellence. People with this as a top strength have the
ability to identify and enjoy things that are admirable in the world
– for example physical beauty (such as a sunset or a landmark)
or an exceptional skill or talent.

Appreciating excellence and beauty helps people experience
positive emotions and connect to the world around them. It
helps individuals to focus on the good and let go of their
worries. It is associated with other strengths such as gratitude,
curiosity and love of learning.

Individuals with this strength are likely to think, feel or behave in
the following ways:

• I’m grateful for the beauty of the natural world around
me.

• I appreciate the skills and attributes of others.

• Life moves pretty fast, if you don’t stop and look
around you just might miss it.

• I get goose bumps when I hear a beautiful piece of
music.

• Seeing the character strengths of other people
inspires me to be a better person.
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SRC Fundraiser Ð Dress as your future
career day

Thank you to our school community for your fantastic efforts
with our fundraiser on Wednesday 1st July. We raised $489.85
for the Smith Family Foundation. All money raised will support
disadvantaged children. We were so impressed with the
student participation on the day, with a range of future career
options on display.

A special thank you to George who kindly donated his birthday
money to this important cause.

High School Intentions 2021
This week Grade 6 students were given their High School
Intention forms for Parents/Guardians to complete and return.
All forms to be returned to the school office by Friday 21st
August.

Thank you Admin

Japanese Haiku competition
The Australia Japan Society (Tasmania) in conjunction with the
Hobart City Council recently held a Haiku competition, with the
theme “Imagine Peace” to commemorate the 75th anniversary
of the bombing of Hiroshima (August 6th 1945).

Harriet, Emilie, Sophia, Jocelyn and Abby had their Haiku
entered into the competition.

Congratulations to all students who thoughtfully wrote haiku
and to Abby whose haiku won the state-wide competition!
Abby will represent Montagu Bay Primary School by reading her
haiku at the upcoming HCC commemoration service.

The haiku are displayed on the wall near the school office.

SRC Ð Crazy hair day
On Friday 7th August MBPS is holding a CRAZY HAIR DAY!
Please bring along a gold coin donation – all money raised will
go towards Variety Club of Tasmania ‘Hair with Heart’ appeal.

Please wear your school uniform and get creative with your hair
style!

Dates to remember:
The SRC have a few exciting things planned for this term.

We have these posted on the school calendar so families don’t
forget.

Friday 7th August Ð SRC Crazy Hair Day Ð money
raised going to Variety Club of Tasmania
Wednesday 26th August ÐK-6 DISCO DAY Ðmoney
raised going to BCC Africa
Footy Colours Day Ð Friday 16th October (week 1,
Term 4)

WHATÕS GOING ON?
There are many ways to find out what is going on in the school.

Add the App to your phone so that all information is at your
fingertips. (Flyer Attached below)

Uniform shop
Uniform orders can now be placed through the QKR app.

Orders placed before Wednesday each week, will be
processed on Thursday and delivered to the child’s class.

Uniform and second hand items still available at the school
uniform shop, email joanne.baldwin@education.tas.gov.au to
see what is available.

Canteen
CANTEEN - No Cash for lunch orders - Use QKR - Recess &
lunch over counter items accepted with cash.

We will be staying with limited items on the canteen menu
until we have regular volunteers in to help on Fridays. (Link
to menu below) You can volunteer by emailing Louise –
louise.wilson@educationtas.gov.au or using Schoolzine tab –

• Schoolzine Calendar: You can access letters from
home and forms from the calendar. Click on calendar,
click on event then view event then view flyer. (This will
have further information about the event)

• Montagu Bay Primary Website Calendar -
https://montagubayprimary.education.tas.edu.au

• Outside Noticeboards in Early Childhood and Upper
Primary

• Calendar of Events outside the office.

• Paper copies of Newsletters outside the Office
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Canteen Help Form. We are only after one volunteer per
session.

Scholastic Book Club

ATTENDANCE
If your Child is absent, please notify the school office via the
below options.

• Schoolzine – clicking on the absentee form

• Phone – 6244 1897

• Email – montagu.bay.primary@education.tas.gov.au

• Note - send a note to the office
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